
Winter driving skills class
California Highway Patrol is offering a Spanish version of the
Winter Driving Safety & Survival Class. Winter Driving Safety
& Survival is aimed at helping educate all drivers about the
hazards of winter driving. The class was created in an effort
to preemptively reduce the incidence of injuries and deaths
resulting  from  winter-related  motor  vehicle  collisions  and
incidents.

With the use of still photographs and videos, the officer in
attendance  will  address  drinking  and  driving,  winter
preparation,  snow  tires,  speed  limits,  snow  chain
installation, anti-lock braking systems, stopping distances,
restraint  use  and  more.  This  class  will  be  conducted  in
Spanish and does not offer any behind the wheel training.

The class will be March 22 at Bijou Elementary School in South
Lake Tahoe and is free. Class is from 6-8pm.

This class is highly recommended for new drivers, drivers
unfamiliar with winter driving conditions and drivers wishing
to learn more about driving during the winter season.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/winter-driving-skills-class/

